	
	
	

	
	
	


	
	The Salvation Army
	

	Giving

Hope

Today
	Canada and Bermuda Territory

Ontario Great Lakes Division

Public Relations & Development Department
	D-151 York Blvd.

Hamilton, ON L8R 3M2

905.521.1660
                                                     www.SalvationArmy.ca


	
	
	



                                                                                                    Date

Manager

Dealer Ship

Address

City, ON

Postal Code

Dear:

The Salvation Army Christmas campaign.  Every year The Salvation Army is involved in supporting thousands of people at Christmas time.  The support given to individuals who come to us is in the nature of providing food, hostel beds, furniture, toys for children, and a host of other services.  You will understand that these services could not be provided if it were not for the generosity of individuals, other organisations and companies like yours. 

This year The Salvation Army is about to launch its Christmas campaign for City area.  The campaign has a financial goal of $____________ but it also seeks to collect donations of food and toys to be distributed to those who are needing.  This is where you can help.  Every year we have to find vehicles to help us with the transportation and pick up of food, toys, as well as financial donations.  We are needing about # vehicles in total, preferably small vans but any vehicles can help.  If your company is able to help by donating the use of some or all of these that are needed we would be most grateful.

    The following details will be helpful as you consider this and make your decision:

· We will ensure that the vehicles are properly insured under The Salvation Army fleet insurance.

· The vehicles will be wrapped with Christmas advertising of our campaign but will include the logo, with thanks, to Dealership name or Logo for their support.

· We have chosen the Chevrolet/Pontiac dealerships to ask because we do our national fleet lease using the Chevrolet product.  

· As part of our campaign media strategy we would be make sure that your dealership is included in our comments of support as supporters of The Salvation Army campaign.  The co-branding opportunity with The Salvation Army at this time of year would be a great advantage to Dealership Name.

· The vans would be used in the Location area and would be helpful to our Family Services location for carrying out our mission of “Giving Hope Today” to those needing The Salvation Army at Christmas time.

· Our hope is that the vans would be available by the week of November ?? so that we could have them wrapped and on the road for December 1st.  This will make them available for the last month of the Christmas campaign.

Please accept my appreciation for your willingness to consider this request.  I look forward to hearing from you as soon as possible.

Merry Christmas and may God Bless you,

Sincerely,

	
	
	

	
	
	


	General André Cox                       
	William and Catherine Booth
	Brian Peddle
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